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Friday 22nd June 2018 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading 

our newsletter! 

If you aren’t receiving notifications of blog entries, please check that 

you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s class 

teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your 

child might be doing in class as well as a way of us communicating 

important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse 

 

 

Well done to Base 2 and Y6 children 

Our Base 2 and Year 6 children have recently returned from their 

residential visits.  They enjoyed a range of activities, showing that 

they could use their ‘keys to learning’ to support them.  Take a look 

at the blog to find out more about what they have been up to!  

https://crossdaleschool.wordpress.com/  

 

Sports Week 
For Sports Week, children can wear any sensible sports kit on 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. On Wednesday, our 

school Sports Day, we request that the children wear their PE kit.  

 

The weather forecast is looking very positive! Please make sure that 

your child / children come to school with a hat and sun-cream and 

that they also have a water bottle with them so that they can keep 

hydrated throughout the day. At the end of each day, there will be 

ice-pops on sale.  

 

Thank you to those parents who have offered us the use of their 

gazebo for next week. If anyone has a gazebo that they are happy 

Upcoming Events 

June 25 

Sports Week 25th – 29th June 

June 26 

New Reception Intake Parent 

Meeting – 6:30pm  

June 27 

Memorial Walk 

July 2 

SWA Y6 Transition Day / New Class 

‘meet the teacher’ afternoon 

July 3 

SWA Y6 Transition Day 

July 4 

PTA Film Night 

July 6 

‘Wear it Wild’ day 

July 10 

  Afternoon and evening performances 

July 11 

  Afternoon and evening performances 

July 13 

PTA end of year disco 

July 16 

  Base 3 DT Day 

July 16 

  Rattle and Roll Performance 

July 17 

  2:30pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 

July 19 

  3:30pm Y6 Leavers BBQ 

July 20 

  Last day of the term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://crossdaleschool.wordpress.com/
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for us to use, but you haven't been able to bring it to school yet, 

please bring it into school on Monday or Tuesday of next week.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Staffing for September 
At the end of this term, Miss Dibley will complete the maternity post 

that she covered for Mrs. Jones and Mr. Boyd will complete his 

teacher training.  We’re pleased to announce that they have both 

secured new jobs for September; we wish them all the very best of 

luck!  

In September Mrs. Jones and Mrs. Payne will teach in Year 1 with the 

job share arrangements that they had in place previously and Mrs. 

Phoenix will teach on a Friday in Y2 as Mrs. Westmorland’s job share 

partner. 

An overview of teaching staff for classes next year will be: 

R – Mrs. Mellor (Mon-Wed) and Mrs. Ingle (Wed – Fri) 

Y1 – Mrs. Jones (Mon – Wed) and Mrs. Payne (Thurs – Fri) 

Y2 – Mrs. Westmorland (Mon – Thurs) and Mrs. Phoenix (Fri) 

Y3 – Miss Jackson 

Y4 – Mr. Brierley 

Y5 – Miss Rodriguez 

Y6 – Mr. McKenna 

 

Summer Production 
The children are busily learning their parts for the summer production 

of Aladdin.  Letters went home last week for tickets so please return 

these to the office as soon as possible to secure your seats! Many 

thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

 
 

You ask … We answer 

Parents often ask questions and we would like to be able to share with you 

what we have done in response to that! 

You ask: Parking can be a nightmare on Crossdale Drive! 

We answer: We would like to ask that if you have concerns 

over any parking, you pass the registration number of the car 

to the school office so that we can attempt to contact the 

drivers to discuss the concerns.   

 

 

 

Keeping our children safe. 
 

How do you decide when it’s safe for 

your child to be home on their own? 

Take a look at the guidance on the 

NSPCC website:  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-

abuse/keeping-children-safe/leaving-

child-home-alone/  

Reach for the stars! 
Well done to the children who 

have completed their stamp charts 

over the past couple of weeks: 

 

Reception: Imogen, Alistair, Logan, 

Matilda, Remaya, Peggy, 

Charlotte, Eadie, Blake, Rosie, 

Benja, Reuben, Benny, Danny, 

Emily, Owen, Archie, Caleb, Torin, 

Logan, Fergus, Ivy, Charlie, Clara, 

Alfie, Luca 

 

Year 1: Oscar, Harrison, Emma, 

Charlotte, Ava, Faith, Madeline, 

Fina 

 

Year 2: Alvy, Tamara, Izzy, Isabelle, 

Evelyn 

 

Year 3: Poppy, Eva K, Maxi, Lucas, 

Isobel, Joel,  

 

Year 6: Sophie 

 

 Roll of Honour 
 

Please contact the school office, 

preferably by email marked ‘Roll of 

Honour’, if you would like to share 

the achievements of your children 

with the rest of the school 

community.  

 

We love to hear about what they 

have been doing outside of 

school! 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/leaving-child-home-alone/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/leaving-child-home-alone/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/leaving-child-home-alone/

